
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families,            December 2017 

 We have had a great start to the school year!  Thanks to our students, families and staff for  

everything you have done so far!  

 We are excited for our Christmas       concert on Dec. 21 in which all of our students will be 
participating!  You will be treated to the 
musical, A Pirate's    Christmas, choir 
performances, melody chimes and the 
kindergarten students singing.   

 I look forward to seeing you at the 
Christmas concert! 

 

Cori Hampson 

Principal 

 

 

brentwoodelementary École Brentwood Elementary 

Grade 6 Volleyball Tournament 

We are so proud of our Grade 6 volleyball      
players.  We made it to the bronze medal match 

with a loss in overtime.  Way to go Badgers!!  
Thanks to Mrs. MacDonnell, Miss Coulter and 

Ms. Friesen for coaching! 

 

 

Intramurals/House Leagues 
 

We are well under way in intramurals and the 

students and staff are really enjoying it.  We 

have been earning points for our house league 

teams.  To date, the team points are as follows: 

Sky Badgers— 192 points  

Lightning Badgers – 176 points  

Grass Badgers— 156 points  

Fire Badgers— 150 points 

Go Brentwood Badgers!! 

Safety Patrol 

Our Safety Patrol scored 97% on a 
surprise evaluation by AMA! 

#foundationofexcellence 

Follow us on 



  

Our Mission: 
A family-centered school 

built on a foundation of excellence 
creating boundless learning opportunities.  

Important Dates 
Dec 08 School Closure No School 
Dec 21 38th Annual Christmas Concert Celebrate the Season 1:30 and 7 pm 
Dec 22 Caroling in the Gym and This Year’s Musical Reveal  11:30 am 
***December 22 to Jan 07***   Inclusive — Christmas Break ****** Classes resume Jan 8th  
Jan 08 Classes Resume 
Jan 31 Staff Professional Development Day No Students 
Feb 19 Family Day  No School 
Feb 20 School Closure No School 
Feb 21 Collaborative Staff Professional Development No Students 
Feb 22, 23 Teachers’ Convention No Students 
Mar 13 Choralfest South, Knox United Church, Calgary 10:45-12:40 
Mar 15 Fine Arts Afternoon TBA 
Mar 19 Drumheller and District Music Festival TBA 
***April 1 to April 8***   Inclusive  -  Spring Break  ********Classes Resume April 9th 

Ornament for Every Brentwood Family 

We would like your help to decorate a family 
Christmas art piece to be displayed during the      

Christmas season.   As a family, please decorate 
and cut out the ornament that has been sent 

home.  We are excited to see our families’        
creativity.                                                                                     

Merry Christmas! 

#familycentered 

 

School Council Fundraiser 

 

 

School Council’s Latest Fundraiser                
Search the amazing products offered by Oliver’s    

Labels. 20% of your purchase will go to Brentwood 
School Council which supports the many programs 
offered at École Brentwood Elementary School. Tell 

your friends and family! 

Happy Shopping! 

Happy Shopping! 

2018 Alberta Children's Choir South 

The 2018 Alberta Children's Choir South 2018  
results are out! Congratulations to  

Madysen Davidson, Meghan Flaws, Kaden Lake 
and Chelsea Thiessen  

They will be representing École Brentwood       
Elementary School Senior Choir in the             

2018 ACC South program! 


